Dear Commissioners of Jennings County,
I hope this message finds you well. As a proud resident of Jennings County, who is deeply invested in the prosperity and well-being of our community, I am writing to address the closure of climbing activities at Muscatatuck Park.
I understand the complexity of the situation, especially regarding the insurance provider's stance. However, I believe that with creative problem-solving and community engagement, there can be a solution found that allows climbing to be reinstated at the park. Other communities across the nation have faced similar challenges and have found ways to still offer climbing. I am confident that Jennings County has the capability to do the same, if not better.
I urge you to consider options such as seeking supplementary insurance or exploring protections under the Indiana State Outdoor Recreation Statute IC 14-22-10-2, that could provide a pathway to reopening climbing. It’s worth noting that organizations like the Access Fund and the Indiana Climbers Coalition are willing to support our efforts in identifying and facilitating these alternatives. 
The closure of climbing at Muscatatuck Park not only impacts climbers but also affects our local economy and community spirit. Climbers, as well as their friends and families, contribute to our local businesses, creating a ripple effect that benefits us all. By reopening climbing, we can welcome this vibrant community back, fostering economic growth and enhancing the quality of life in Jennings County for both them and us.
My hope is that my local government and other decision makers can work together to find a solution that reflects the values and resilience of our community. Thank you for considering my perspective on this important matter.
Sincerely,



